
 

 

February 9, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Frank J. Mautino 
34701 1375 N Avenue 
Spring Valley, IL 64362 
 
 
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY & EMAIL 
 
Hon. Grant E. Wehrli 
State Rep. 41st Dist. 
228 – N Stratton Building 
Springfield, IL 62706 
 
 Re: Letter dated February 1, 2016 
 
Dear Representative Wehrli: 
 

I am writing to give you an update on my response to your letter dated February 1, 2016.  
I have been attempting to respond by the deadline set in your letter but will need more time.  No 
one wants to clear up this matter more quickly than I do.  Even prior to receiving your letter, I 
have been working to review and respond to media requests about my political committee’s use 
and disclosure of campaign funds.  I have been gathering, reviewing and organizing documents 
and am continuing to do so.  I intend to respond to your inquiry promptly after I can confirm all 
relevant documents have been retrieved and made a part of my response. 

 
I appreciate your considerations and will diligently continue to work with you and the 

other the State Representatives who signed on to your letter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Frank J. Mautino 
 

Frank J. Mautino 
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